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Dear Families, 
Hopefully you were able to relax a little bit during these crazy and challenging times! This year will be different than last year in the means that we have to adapt to this new age of digital learning. ASP will be virtual until (estimated) at the end of the trimester, November 13th. As many of you know this is a fluid situation, changing day by day. Please make sure to check the school’s website, and look under the After School tab, because that is where updated information pertaining to ASP will be found. 
Every Monday from 10:45-12:45 there will be snack and packet distribution for the whole week. Students will be required to turn in the activity packets the following Monday with as much work completed as they want to do, this is how I get attendance so it’s really important that they are turned in! 
Every Monday and Wednesday from 2:00pm-3:00pm there will be a zoom activity for the students. They will need to use a parent’s email, or their own email to access zoom. The zoom link will be sent out to parent/student emails so it is crucial that you include your or your students email in the packet!
Every 2 weeks there will be a prize drawing for a themed gift basket! In order to be eligible to win, students must turn in their packet every Monday, and attend both zoom meetings for the week!
If your student needs tutoring they can make an appointment with me through zoom and I can help them that way. I know these are challenging times, but we are all doing what we can to make this go smoothly with the resources we are given!
This summer I took on the project of the school garden, and now it’s finally producing! YAY! When students come to turn in their packets they are more than welcome to pick up some vegetables from the garden for their families!

Please feel free to call/text/or email me with any questions or concerns that might come up! 
530-282-2025
279-333-5051 (best to reach me at)
jmiller@bcoe.org
Thank you,
Jenna Miller
Interim Site Coordinator











